
First announcement 

 

Nordic Youth Camp 2024 
 

15.–19. July 2024 
Elverum, Innlandet, Norway 

 

NDFU in collaboration with NDF is pleased to announce that the Nordic Youth Camp, NUL, will 
take place this year even after the camp was close to being cancelled! Actually NUL was 
supposed to be held in Finland, but for several reasons Norway has taken responsibility for 
organising this year's NUL. 

This year is also a bit special, why? Yes, it is NUL's 70th anniversary where the first Nordic Youth 
Camp was organized in Elverum in 1954! That is why we have chosen Elverum as the camp site 
for this year in memory of the first camp. We also organized at the same place for the 50th 
anniversary in 2004. 

Elverum Folkehøgskole is a beautiful place with a swimming area and has room for good 
individual and group activities. You can read more at www.elverumfhs.no. 

 

 

The campsite is 1.5-2 hours from Oslo Airport, Gardermoen. 

 

http://www.elverumfhs.no/


The camp's theme this year will be "The Jubilee Week" where the camp's history over 70 years 
will be covered and there will be many exciting topics, and at the same time there will also be 
activities that fit the theme! 

At the camp, there will be many fun, problem-solving and self-mastery-promoting activities from 
morning to night! 

Each Nordic country can send a maximum of 10 participants aged 18–30, as well as 1 leader. 
The camp is for deaf and hearing-impaired youth who use sign language. 

Participation fee: NOK 3,500 including accommodation, meals, and activities. You cover the 
journey to and from Elverum Folkehøgskole yourself. More information about public transport 
can be found at www.vy.no or www.ruter.no. 

Are you interested in attending the camp? Come! 

The registration deadline is 12 June 2024. It is important to register with your respective youth 
organization in your country.  

Deadline for your youth organisastion to pay fee to us is the 15th June.  

 

We will send a second announcement with more information and details for the program after 
June 13. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at camp! 

 

With best regards 

NDFU and NDF 

http://www.vy.no/
http://www.ruter.no/

